
Dear parents and carers, 

Friday 21st March is Red Nose day. 

We will be supporting this by having a mufti day where children can wear their own 

clothes, in exchange for a voluntary contribution of £1. 

Thank you for your support. 

School Office 

Sent via 

 

 

https://1bljkjkl.r.eu-west-1.awstrack.me/L0/https:%2F%2Fwww.sch.life/1/0102019560f9834c-f074e90b-23eb-4a75-bddf-4e21321945fb-000000/2mIlZCqrJ7UIg2UrRBU1jEbFdF0=415

